
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1902/2025-26      09.04.2025 

 
CIRCULAR 

Dear Parents, 

Sub : Birthday Celebrations at School 
 
Greetings & welcome to the New Academic Session 2025-26! 
 
Please be informed that students are not permitted to bring chocolates, sweets, or 
any other eatables to school on the occasion of their birthday, keeping in view with 
our school policy on food safety and hygiene. 
 
However, students are permitted to wear neat and decent casual attire on their 
birthdays. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in helping us maintain a safe 
school environment. 
 

Warm regards, 

 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


